DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
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Appleton, WI 54911

Phone (920) 832-6474
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TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM: - Kurt W. Craanen, Inspections Supervisor

Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works
SUBJECT: Proposéd changes to Section 15-33 of Municipal Code
DATE: February 17, 2017

Staff has recently encountered a situation where a residential property owner is collecting solid waste
from outside the property they live and using their curbside collection to dispose of the waste.
Residential curbside collection is not intended to be used for disposal for a commercial business.
This ordinance change would allow the City to have clear language that all curbside solid waste
collection should come from the residence that is being serviced from the City.

Sec. 15-33. Collection service.

(a) Residences. Residential solid waste shall be collected one (1) time per week from dwelling
units according to a schedule established by the Director of Public Works. Solid waste set out for
collection must originate at the residence being serviced; waste set out for collection that originated at
a different property will not be collected.

The Department of Public Works recommends the proposed changes to Section 15-33(a) of the
Municipal be approved.
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